
 

Summer Fair Homework Project 

As you will probably have seen on Mrs Kelly’s newsletter, to help 
with this year’s Summer Fair, the homework project for the final 
half term is to create a decorated box. 

The children need to decorate a box which can be any size (but no 
bigger than a shoe box please).  The theme for the Summer fair 
this year is all around the world with a specific emphasis on 
countries in the 2024 Olympics.  If you can follow this theme then 
great but any decorated box would be marvellous! 

Once the box is decorated, please could you put £1’s worth of 
goodies inside.  The goodies can be for any age range (examples 
could include stickers, sweets, stationary, small toys etc – nothing 
that is used please and no weapons/guns etc). 

When decorating the boxes please do not allow your child to use 
photos of themselves as they will not be bringing the boxes home.  
Please do not seal the box as the contents must be checked by 
school staff beforehand. 

As always, the children will be rewarded for their efforts with some 
stampers for their charts (some children are going for gold!), petals 
for the children in Reception and a special certificate for children in 
Nursery. 

As storage space at school is extremely limited, please send the 
boxes to school on 

Thursday 13th June 2024 

Thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to 
seeing you at the fair! 

 


